PRIVY COUNCIL OFFICE
2 CARLTON GARDENS LONDON SWIY 5AA

Tel 020 7747 5306
Fax 020 7747 5311

e-mail paul.brown@pco.x.gsi.gov.uk

3rd May 2011

Dear Mr Cross,
Freedom of Information Request - Vellum
Thank you for your email of 30th April.

Your request is being dealt with under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act
2000 and will be answered within twenty working days.

Please quote ref: 2000(58) in all future correspondence.
If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely,

22—

Paul Brown



